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26th February 2020  

  

Literacy Day/World Book Day (Friday, 6th March 2020)  

  

                                    

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

  

Carniny plans to celebrate World Book Day on Friday the 6th of March.  The children will be 

involved in literacy/reading based activities throughout the day.   The main theme will be 

based around the book by local Author Tim Bailie named ‘The Six-Legged Spider’.  

  

In order to facilitate further enjoyment, we would encourage the children to dress up as 

their favourite character from a reading book of their choosing.  Our aim is to promote a 

real love of reading amongst the children.  

  

Thank you for your continued help and support.  

  

  

Yours faithfully  

G. Fisher (Literacy Coordinator)  
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